
 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From:  Development and Engineering Services 

 Date:  2017-11-14 

Subject:  Update Presentation on Official Community Plan and 
Zoning Bylaw Feedback 

 

Background  
On October 30 Council gave first and second readings to Official Community Plan Bylaw 

1919-A2, Zoning Bylaw 2039 and Zoning Bylaw Repeal 1606-R1. On November 8th, the 

City held an open house which included information and feedback on OCP and Zoning 

Bylaw changes. The Department will provide a presentation on ideas and feedback 

emerging from public engagement as well as provide visual illustration of key issues 

around housing diversity, siting, lot coverage, and parking. 

 

  
 
 

 

 
         


